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Welcoming Our Newest Physicians

Anyone who has visited either the Clinton
Public Hospital or the Clinton Family Health
Team over the past several months may have
noticed some changes. A couple of familiar
faces are missing from the physician team and
couple of new faces have appeared. While
both Dr. Sumar and Dr. Ooi left the Clinton
physician team this past summer to pursue
new paths in their careers, we are very excited
to welcome two new family physicians to the
Clinton Area. Dr. Candi Flynn and Dr. Trish
Uniac joined us over the summer months and
we are delighted to have them here.

On Tuesday, September 25th, a formal
welcome reception was held at the Central
Huron Community Complex Libro Hall, where bt
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The Clinton Family Health Team, Clinton -
Physicians, Huron Perth Healthcare Alliance, Dr. Flynn & Dr. Uniac

Clinton Public Hospital Foundation and the

community of Central Huron had the opportunity to meet our new physicians and welcome them
to the community. Both doctors had an opportunity to speak to those in attendance and it was
wonderful to learn about what brought them to our community.

Dr. Flynn was born and raised in the Clinton area. Her husband is a farmer near Clinton, which
made her decision to return to this area to practice much easier. Dr. Uniac also has family ties to
Huron County. While she came to us from her practice in Guelph, she and her husband actually
purchased a beautiful building in Walton about three years ago. This made Dr. Uniac’s transition
to her Clinton practice a little simpler. The Clinton Family Health Team now has six physicians and
have room for one more, to make up the full complement allowable by the Ministry of Health.

We hope you will join us in welcoming both Dr. Flynn and Dr. Uniac to the Clinton health

community, as we are truly fortunate to have them here. ,
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